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Daisy Class

Clothing!

Please return any clothes that 
have been sent home with your 

child when they have been 
changed at school. If you have 

any spare pairs of socks or 
tights that you are able to 

donate we would be extremely 
grateful! Thank you! 

Self registration 

To support the progress of name 
writing in Daisy, children will be 

signing in each morning. Once 
the children have located their 
daisy, they can use it to help 

them to write their name on the 
orange table nearest the door. 

Please support them as they get 
used to this new challenge. 

Growth Mindset

We have used New Year as an 
opportunity to remind ourselves 

that we are always learning, 
whether we are a child or an 

adult. We have to put the effort 
in to see the results. We all have 

our own targets and we should 
strive to be the best that we can 
be! Remember the power of yet! 

Number of the Week!

Each week in Daisy Class we 
focus on a number of the week. 
This week we have been looking 
at number 6! We have talked 6 
sides of shapes, siblings who 

are 6 and the 6 sides of a dice. 
We are really enjoying learning 

a new number each week! 

Winter

We have had such fun exploring 
Winter! We have been looking at 

the clothes that we wear in Winter. 
Can you name some of the items 

you will need when you go out on a 
cold day? (hat, scarf, earmuffs, 

boots, gloves)

We have been matching different 
patterns and colours of mittens and 

designing our own warm clothes!

Winter crafts

This term we are exploring winter 
and we would love some donations 
to help us craft! Please could you 

donate anything winter related for 
us to use; cotton wool balls/pads, 
glitter, lollipop sticks, wrapping 

paper/kitchen roll tubes, doilies, 
pipe cleaners and anything more 

you can think of! Thank you so much 
for your continued support! 


